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Welcome back to everyone. This term our topic will be ‘Leaders and their Legacy’ and we will cover 

many areas of the curriculum throughout this. Please see below an overview of what we will be 

studying during this time. 

Art and Design 
The children will be learning 

about technical drawing with a 
focus on Libon and the Temple of 

Zeus. 

Science 
The children will 

be studying 
properties of 
material and 

forces  

Computing 
The children will be learning about 

keeping safe online and ways to protect 
themselves.    

Geography 
The children learn about key 

aspects of physical geography 
including climate zones, biomes 

and earthquakes. 

History 
The children will learn about ancient Greece. They will focus 

specifically on Alexander the Great and learn about how they 
have impacted the world today. 

MFL 
The children will be focusing on 
language used when shopping. 

Music 
The children will 

be learning about 
composition, 

notation and the 
Blues.  

PSHE 
The children will be learning about 

safety including the changing body and 
citizenship. 

RE 
Children will explore the 

question-What are challenges? 
They will then explore what 

difference the resurrection makes 
to Christians. 

Maths 
Y5- Multiplication, division, 

fractions, decimals, percentages, 
perimeter, area and statistics  
Y6-Ratio, algebra, decimals, 

fractions, decimals, percentages, 
area, perimeter, volume and 

statistics. 

PE 
This term the children 
will be learning about 

gymnastics and 
archery. 

Writing  
The children will be learning about genres of text that 

entertain and persuade. They will have the 
opportunity to complete extended writing including 
narratives (fantasy/mythical), formal letters, leaflets 

and adverts.  
 

Reading 
They will develop their reading skills 

studying Percy Jackson and the Lightning 
Thief, by Rick Riordan, alongside other 

texts. They will be learning about how to 
make appropriate inferences using 

evidence effectively to support their 
answers. 

Thank you 

Mrs Jones 


